
June 2023

Welcome to Summer

June Meeting
Tuesday, June 20

Zintel Creek Golf Club
314 N. Underwood,
Kennewick

Social hour: 6:30
Dinner: 7:00
$30.00 per person

A reservation made
is a reservation paid

Our last meeting until the Fall will be on June 20, returning to the
restaurant at the Zintel Creek Golf Course in Kennewick. We will not
have a speaker; we'll conduct a little business and have social time to
discuss our plans for the summer. Please get your reservations to Bob by
Thursday, June 15.

In memorium
We recently lost two of our long-time members.
Rogena R. Sims-Dodd, 82, died May 11 at Chaplaincy Hospice Care

in Kennewick. She was the widow of Ed Dodd, who was chapter
president from 2001 to 2003. After his death about 2014, she asked to
stay on the rolls as a widow. Although health prevented her from
attending meetings, she said she enjoyed getting the newsletter to see
what we were all doing.

U.S. Air Force Brig. Gen. Willard “Bill” L. Meader a decorated flight
surgeon who capped a 30-year military career by moving to the Tri-Cities
in 1989 to lead the Hanford Environmental Health Foundation died on
June 2. He was 89. He was active in the chapter for many years until poor
health caused him to become inactive.

Reservations by
Thursday June 15 to
Bob Allen
(509) 554-6992 voice or text
moaa.tricities@charter.net
(If you send a text, be sure to
include your name. My phone
doesn't always display
the name of the sender)

Menu
Apple & Rosemary Pork Loin
Garlic Mashed Potatoes
Seasonal Vegetable
Garden Green Salad
Fresh Baked Rolls
Chocolate Mousse




